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CLUB MEETING
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 

25TH AT 9 AM

The Chino Bonsai Club was formed to put on the best bonsai shows! The upcoming club meeting
will revolve around preparation for the 2nd Annual Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit.  The 2nd Annual
Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit will be held on Saturday, October 1st and Sunday, October 2nd from 9
AM to 5 PM at 261 S. Junipero Serra Drive in San Gabriel, CA.  It will be a great show with beautiful
bonsai trees and great vendors!  Free Admission!  Please join us for the dinner reception at 5:30 PM
on Saturday.  
We will be meeting early this month with a meeting on September 25th, 2022 meeting.  The club
will continue discussion around show and tree preparation.   Please bring trees that you want to
enter in the show!  Chino Bonsai Club Board meeting will precede at 8:30 AM.

UPCOMING MEETINGS



Please prepare your trees for the 2nd Annual Chino Bonsai Club Exhibit.  All show trees must have
copper wire, be mounted on a stand or slab and have an accent plant.  Trees and show
accessories  must be brought to the September 25th meeting to enter into the exhibit.

Volunteers are needed!  Trucks are needed!  We are calling on all members to volunteer their
services wherever they can in preparation of and at the exhibit.  We will need as many members
possible and vehicles to transport trees and supplies.  We need donations of round robin trees,
auction items and raffle items for the show.  Please bring everything you would like to donate to
the September meeting.  

Please visit our new website www.chinobonsaiclub.org and check out and like our new Facebook
and Instagram pages.!
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Chino Bonsai Club 2nd Annual Bonsai Exhibit Preparation

The September Club meeting revolved around the preparation for the Chino Bonsai Club 2nd
Annual Bonsai Exhibit and honoring long time volunteer Carl Jones.  

We need all volunteers possible for the exhibit.  We need volunteers on Friday, September 30th to
help organize, pack trucks and drive supplies to the Exhibit.  We also need help on Friday at the
exhibit for set up.  Volunteers are needed on both days, Saturday, October 1st and Sunday, October
2nd from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM to help with all aspects of the exhibit.  Volunteers are needed on
Sunday for take down and transport back to headquarters.  We will have a club meeting a week
early because of the exhibit on Sunday, September 25th at 9:00 AM.  Please attend the meeting if
you want to display a tree at the exhibit and to sign up for volunteer hours and duties.  

BONSAI COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES

AUGUST MEETING
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ADDITIONAL MEETING NOTES
Long time volunteer Carl Jones was presented with a card and gift in appreciation
of all of his hard work and dedication to the Chino Bonsai Club. Thank you Carl for
all that you do! 

The Viet Bonsai Today Club hosted a bonsai show on September 9th from 2:00 PM
to 8:00 PM and September 10th from 11:00 AM to 7:00 PM.  The show was held in
Garden Grove at 13641 Deodora Drive, Garden Grove, CA 91844. 

Thank you to Harry and Elaine and Ben Arshadi for donations this month. 

Thank you Jerry, Ryan O., Kris, Elaine and Harry, June and David, Hong, Joanne and
Bao, Dinh, Will, Eric, Ryan and Liz and Susan for refreshments this month.



www.chinobonsaiclub.org


